
March 3, 2014

Dear Employer,

This spring, the Alaska Colorectal 
Cancer Partnership is launching a 
new media campaign to increase the 
number of people who are screened 
for colorectal cancer (CRC). This 
cancer is the second-most deadly form of cancer, but also 
one of the most preventable through screening and early detection.

The campaign is called The Cancer I Can Prevent. The organizations behind this 
effort include the State of Alaska Department of Health and Social Services, the 
Alaska Native Tribal Health Consortium, Southcentral Foundation, the American 
Cancer Society, hospitals and Tribal health organizations throughout Alaska, as 
well as health clinics, physicians and cancer survivors. We are also reaching out 
to Alaska’s employers to encourage their participation in this campaign and we 
have attached information on the bene�ts of screening to their employees.  

March is Colorectal Cancer Screening Awareness Month, and we hope 
that you will join with us in spreading the word about the bene�ts of 
CRC screening. To help you in these efforts, we have customizable 
materials and resources available for your use. 

These include:

•	 Expert speakers who are can give presentations at employee 
meetings 

•	 Camera-ready pamphlets, posters, postcards with short 
messages about the bene�ts of CRC screening.

•	 Sample news release/articles that can be placed 
in employee newsletters

•	 Information on special events that workplaces 
can do to promote screening

•	 Nolan the Colon, a large in�atable colon, and 
several Polypman costumes are also available 
for borrowing.

We hope that these materials will assist you in 
promoting screening and help your employees 
understand that CRC is The Cancer I Can Prevent. 
If you have questions or would like additional 
information, please call me at (907) 269-8092 or contact us at 
www.alaskacolonhealth.org .

Sincerely,

Julia Thorsness
Alaska Colorectal Cancer Partnership

Mike Hermes
Fire�ghter
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